
CONSULTATION ON CHANGES TO THE
EDUCATION TRAVEL ASSISTANCE POLICY

The London Borough of Bromley is committed to

supporting young people in realising their full potential

and is consulting on proposed changes to the

Education Travel Assistance Policy.




Parents and Carers please join us and share your

views.

Thursday 6th October 10-11 am Committee Room 1,

Civic Centre Bromley

Alternately, you can join via Teams on Monday 10th

October 7-8pm

Please email
parentengagementservice@yvhsc.org.uk 

to reserve your space.
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